## **UCLA** Graduate Council

May 17, 2018

To: Sandra Graham, Chair

Academic Senate

From: Julio Vergara, Chair

**Graduate Council** 

Re: Proposed Presidential Policy on Disclosure of Financial Interests and Management of COI in Private Sponsors of Research and Revised APM - 028

At its meeting on May 11, 2018, the Graduate Council reviewed and discussed the Proposed Presidential Policy on Disclosure of Financial Interests and Management of COI in Private Sponsors of Research and Revised APM – 028. Members found the proposed policy to be straightforward and offered no additional comments.

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment.